
 
 

11.6.24/13.6.24 

In attendance: Mr Kelleher, Mr Yates, JQ/ WG (All Stars 1), JM/CT [11th 

only] (Chiefs), BLG (Legends 2), AH (Legends 1), IF (Incredibles), LC/BH 

[13th only] (Avengers).  

• In our first A-Team meeting this week, the children were given an hour to create their 

animations discussed in our previous meetings. Some of the children worked 

independently, others worked together in teams.  

• Mr Kelleher and Mr Yates questioned the children on their animations and supported 

them in creating them.  

• For our second session this week, the children were taken to 

Water Primary school to attend their parent's coffee morning.  

• Whilst at Water Primary, the children showed the parents the 

group collaborative animation we made. They then went on to show 

the ones that they have started creating on their iPads.  

• The parents and staff at Water Primary then began asking the 

children questions about being on the A-Team which they 

answered brilliantly. The children enjoyed handing out the leaflets 

they made for the parents to 

look at.  

 

Actions to be taken: 

• Mr Kelleher to email class leads about an upcoming 

reward trip for the A Team. 

• Mr Yates to contact Tesco’s Rawtenstall and 

organise having the A-Team leaflets displayed on the 

community board. 

• Staff leads to Dojo home and ask parent permission for the children’s picture to be 

displayed alongside the leaflets in Tesco’s [Please 😊]  

 

Thanks 

The A-Team 


